
 

 

 

December 11, 2020 
 
 
Greg Dunbar 
Division of District Support 
District Facilities Branch 
Kentucky Department of Education 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
RE: New Hanson Elementary School – Volleyball Inserts 

BG No. 20-129; SCB Project No. 1992 
 
Dear Mr. Dunbar, 
 
The Hopkins County Board of Education requests a waiver for the installation of volleyball standard 
inserts within the gymnasium at Hanson Elementary school. These inserts will be flush with the adjacent 
flooring and will not present a tripping hazard once installed.  
 
Please let us know if there are any questions. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Owens, AIA 
 
 
cc: Marty Cline, Justin McElfresh 
 
 


